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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Campus closure 

 
 

Further to the announcement by the Fiji Government through the Ministry of Health and Medical 

Services yesterday afternoon in relation to schools including private schools, we would like to inform 

the public that our language campuses will be closed for 3 weeks. 

 

Our main administration office in Namaka will operate as usual for now provided that there is no 

other change to the advice from government.  

 

We will continue to monitor the relevant updates issued by the Fiji Government and will make our 

decisions accordingly based on that advice.  
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